Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Ruth Lundquist <amaruth2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 2:24 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Increase utility rates

[EXTERNAL]

This is absurd! We all are admonished to conserve and are rewarded with increased rates?!! | think that’s a real slap in
face for trying to do what’s good!

Sent from my iPhone



